
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Monday, February 22, 2021 

“A” Day 

 

  

 

Do you enjoy writing?  Are you looking for fun ways to share and improve your writing 

skills?  If so, join us for the virtual Writing Club Tuesday, February 23rd, from 3:30 to 
4:30 p.m. Please see the Arrowhead website for the Zoom link. If you have any 

questions contact Lindsay Martin, Bella Schuelke, or Karina Woodward. 
 

 
Are you looking to join a sport this spring? On Wednesday, February 24th there will be 

an informational meeting for both boys and girls track teams in the north campus 
cafeteria. We will meet right after school at 2:20 and will go over information for the 

upcoming season that begins in April.  You can sign up online on Arrowhead’s website at 
any time.    
 

 

The Romans never found Algebra challenging, because they always knew X was 10.  If 
second semester math is challenging you, spend some time with a SASS Math 

Tutor.  Tutors are available in the South Campus Library on Tuesday and Thursday from 
1st through 10th hour. On Wednesday after school, you can work with a SASS Math 

tutor in the North Campus Library until 4 PM 
 
 

 
***************************************************************Do Not Read Below Unless Told To Do So 

We can only call students to the office before and after school or after second and eighth hours. So if you are expecting 

a lunch or package to be delivered, please check in the office. Students who need to leave during the school day should 

bring a note to the office before 7:20 AM and pick up a pass to leave at the indicated time.    

Attention Students: If you are feeling ill, please come to the Health Room to be assessed. Please DO NOT text or call your 

parents until you have been seen by the nurse. Thanks for your cooperation. 

 


